From: Larry Eriksenc <larrysueeriksen@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, June 17, 2021 3:19 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: To the Washington State Retirement board

CAUTION:External email.

Just today the State unemployment board raised the unemployment benefits to a maximum of $1295 per week. They
are getting paid NOT TO WORK. That’s $67,340 per year. Average retiree pay is $27240. | guess the unemployed re more
important than plan 1 retirees. There are 1000s f jobs for them but they just want to sick the state coffers dry and let
plan 1 retirees die.

| am so disgusted with the state retirement board playing with retirees lives. Just think they will be retired someday, but
on plan 2 and guaranteed a cola every year.

Lawrence Eriksen

East Wenatchee, Wa.

Sent from my iPad
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



